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Dear Member, 
  
 
Your GMB Surrey Branch currently has vacancies for secondments based withing Surrey County 
Council and schools (term time only, for schools).  
  
These are full-time posts, based on a thirty six hour working week, to undertake Trade Union work 
on behalf of GMB. Training is supplied, including Employment Law, Health and Safety and 
Equalities. You would be working with a small team and regularly meet with the Senior 
Management of Surrey County Council and Schools' HR. Secondments are for one year at a time 
and are renewable. There would be a three month initial trial.  
  
You would still retain your substantive job role, be paid in the normal way by your employer and 
retain your Surrey County Council pension. You must be able to drive and would be able to claim 
mileage when on work-related journeys.   
  
If you would like to know more, please contact me at paul.grafton@gmb.org.uk.  
  
 
Yours fraternally, 
 
 
 

Paul Grafton 
Membership Development Officer 
GMB Southern Region 
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